and other assistants on the teaching staff.

35 In the Department of Physiology, there is a growing

need for additional funds if we are 1o measure up with the Schools
elsewhere. This, again, cannot be done without the expenditure of conirinslle
at least $10,000 - perhaps more. The staff of the Department of
Physiology, as seen in the Annual Calendar, is extrem weak as

compared with that of such Universities as Harvard, Columbia,

and, in fact, any other School, even in the Far West.
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